
Blessings to you, my faithful friends and supporters. Well, here we are in October - meaning, to me, since I 
run on my school calendar, the year is over. Praise God! What a wonderful and blessed year it has been. Our 
new classrooms completed on time, many new students, our cup runneth over. God brought us in some new 
teachers who have been such a blessing to us and our students. Just an all around blessing from above, we 
have a great and faithful God.

October brings final exams and families moving forward with their 
children. Those who will be graduating are seeing about the possiblity 
of heading to a new learning center, the University, or a job for many 
of our young people. As they leave us, many who have studied with 
us from Kindergarten through high school, they all have received an 
excelente education- the very best we could give them. But the most 
important is that they all leave having heard the GOOD WORD OF 
JESUS CHRIST. Most have accepted Him as their Savior, all have had 
planted the seed of salvation planted in their hearts, and the harvest 
will be great on that day.

So, a lot to do in these last days of classes. Teachers will get 
a nice two months off for rest and relaxation. We here of the 
office will have lots to do signing up kids for next year’s 2024 
classes, and then, seeing about painting the whole school over 
again, new desks for teachers and the construction of some new 
white boards, so busy business as usual. Please keep us in your 
prayers; we still need funds for our Christmas celebration for the 
Children. Please send offerings to Globe marked for Christmas - 
there is still time to join in on this blessing. 

Blessings, 

JUDY UBICO HERNANDEZ

Serving in Guatemala

October 2023
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Just a reminder: 
Christmas is on the way!

Please remember that funds are needed to give 
Christmas blessings to our kids. You can send tax-
deductable donations to Globe marked Christmas funds.


